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Monday, 31st October, 2022 

 

Dear Parents  

       

Coming up in Term 2 . . . 
 

                      
 

Week 3 will be an exciting week as we will be marking both Anti-Bullying Week and 

Children in Need! The children can come to school wearing mis-matched socks on 

Monday, 14th November to mark Odd Socks Day and the start of Anti-Bullying 

week. Odd Socks Day is a national event celebrating what makes us unique! 

 

Then, on Friday 18th November, we will be raising money for Children in Need. This 

year, children are invited to come to school wearing spotty or colourful clothes. All 

donations towards the charity will be gratefully received and will be collected in 

class.  

 

In addition, the School Councilors will be running a cake sale after school on Friday, 

18th November with all proceeds going to Children in Need. This will take place 

under the shelter on the KS1 playground (or in the hall if raining!). If you are able to 

donate any cakes, please bring them into school on Thursday, 17th November or on 

the Friday.   

 

Thanks for your support,  

 

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs. Cornwell 


